
 BROKEN HILL PUBLIC SCHOOL 
A dynamic community encouraging life-long learning, building integrity and success for all 

Mica Street 
    BROKEN HILL NSW 2880 

Telephone: (08) 8087 3522 
www.brokenhill-p.schools.nsw.edu.au 

Email: brokenhill-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

   

 
 

 
 

 

 

  
 
 
 
 

 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

News at Central 
   PRINCIPAL:   Michael Fisher 

 

From the Principal 
 

 
Dates to Remember 

 

21st-23rd November 

Stage 2 Excursion 

 

Wednesday 21st  November 

Kindergarten Orientation 

Session 4 

 

Information session for 

parent and carers  

 

Week 7 

Stage 2 Swim School 

 

Wednesday 28th November 

P&C AGM 

 

Thursday  29th November 

Kindergarten Orientation 

Session 5 

 

Friday 30th November 

Toy Run 

 

 

 

 

 

 

LOST PROPERTY 

Will be donated to the 

P&C at the end of 

Weeks 5 and 9  
 

 

Welcome back everyone to another awesome week of 

learning at Broken Hill Public School as we continue to inspire, 

show integrity and inclusion for all. 
 

We are looking forward to the remainder of this term with lots 

of exciting activities coming up. A reminder to keep an eye 

on the term planner for events that may involve your child. 

Copies of the term planner are available at the front office. 
 

Stage 2 Excursion 

This week our Year 3 and 4 students will be travelling to Lake 

Cullulleraine to spend a couple of days involved in many 

outdoor activities. We look forward to hearing about their 

adventures. 
 

Swim School 

Swim School for Years 2 and 3 is fast approaching (next week) 

and we urge parents to return permission notes for the 

children to participate in this very beneficial program. As we 

are coming into Summer, and the weather is warming up, 

there is even more emphasis on being confident and 

competent in pools etc, to prevent unnecessary accidents in 

and around water. 
 

Christmas Pageant 

We have again entered into this year’s Christmas Pageant to 

be held on Saturday 1st December. (Not 7th December as in 

the Term Planner.) Our theme this year will be The Magpied 

Piper. We are asking some children to join us at the start of the 

parade and then encouraging others to join in as we make 

our way along the course. We would then like a larger group 

to join in as we round the corner of Oxide and Argent Streets. 

More details of the event will be given shortly.  
 

 



 
 
 

 
 

Planning for 2019 

Thoughts have started toward organisation for 2019 with regards to student numbers and 

class structures. In order for us to have an accurate picture for next year, we are asking for 

families to please notify the school if you are planning on not being with us in 2019. Your 

assistance with this is greatly appreciated. 
 

School Development Days 

I would like to request families support to move one School Development Day scheduled 

for the end of Term 4 2019 (20th December) to the beginning of Term 1 2019 (4th 

February). This will have no impact on families as the rescheduling is not on designated 

school days. If you have any questions please don’t hesitate to call me at school. 

 

Yours in Education 
 

Michael Fisher 

Principal 

 

 

KV – Kyle Nankervis, Chasen McIntosh 
1/2G – Tarleigah Williams, Ben Gulle-McGlinchey 

1/2Z – Tatum Khan, Piper Francis 
3P – Deklan Hanford, Nadia Wilkins 

Crawford Hinton-Neal, Grace Crannaford 
4H – Eden Paewai, Daniel Copus 

5/6J – Noah Nelson, Laken Paewai & Edren Burrows 
5/6P – Maya Johns, Lewis Williams 

 

CLASS OF THE WEEK –

 

Congratulations to the following students who have completed their respective 

Reading Levels – 14th November, 2018. 
 

BLUE – Darci Hosken 

INDIGO – Kaiden Sheridan 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

NOTES WHO’S INVOLVED 

Stage 2 Excursion information Stage 2 students 

Brick by Brick workshop Year 5/6 students 

Toy Run note All  students 

If you did not receive a note, please come to the office as soon as possible.  

 



 
 
 

 

CANTEEN NEWS 
 

RECESS/LUNCH COMBO: 
 
 

Fruit Cup + Nippys Milk + Chicken Mega Munch Salad + Fruit Slushie - $10.00 

We love serving your children in our canteen and need VOLUNTEER SUPPORT.  

A few hours a term makes a HUGH DIFFERENCE.  To volunteer, please contact 

School Office on 8087 3522 or Heather Mitchell in the Canteen. 
 

Coffee Club 
Every Thursday, 2.15pm  

Meeting Room ALL WELCOME. 

Annette 



 
 
 

 

 

 

 

Broken Hill Public School 
Kindergarten 2019 

 

Orientation / Transition Dates 
   

There are Two remaining visits for all children. 

 

Visit 4 – Wednesday, 21st November 2.00pm to 3.00pm 

Children will be involved in classroom activities. 
 

Information session for parents and carers with  

Mr Fisher, Mrs Fennessy and P&C. 

(Kindergarten packs will be handed out) 
 

Visit 5 - Thursday, 29th November 2.00pm to 3.00pm 

Parent/Carer Information Session 

‘Eat It to Beat It’ talk and tour of the school. 
 


